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Hi Scott,

You are correct the current B-Double network does not extend to either Pittwater Road or between
Pittwater Road and Sorell which means B-doubles should not access either the current Milford access
off the Tasman Highway or an existing access off Pittwater Road. In terms of Pittwater road and the
Tasman Highway it is capable of a dog & Trailer PBS Class 2, which is the majority of large freight
vehicles used.

The use of vehicles above the designated limits can be approved via a NHVR permit system with the
use of escort vehicles.
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